February 14, 2007

FILED

FEB 1 4 2007

Terri A. Lorenzon, Director Environmental Quality Council

Dear Mark Goodman: Wyoming Environmental Quality Council 122 West 25th Street, Herschler Building, Room 1714 Cheyenne, WY 82002

I am opposed to the proposed sention 20 rule changes because it puts my career in jeopardy and I have a family to feed, this will cause great harm to the economy of the State of Wyoming.

I am also opposed to the proposed section 20 rule changes because it will harm many agricultural operations rather than help them.

Sincerely,

Chuck Turner NBU Supply Chain Manager 2266 N. Main Sheridan, Wyoming 82801

Office: 307-673-8800 ext. 207

Fax: 307-673-8800 Cell: 307-751-0134